Dear colleagues from Romania,

We would like to invite you to our Erasmus+ staff week for Erasmus+ administrators in the period 21-25 June 2021.

Since the 1st June 2021 Romanian citizens can enter freely in Bulgaria without covid test.

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/friendships-cooperation-balkans

I took your contact details from our inter-institutional agreements, some maybe outdated and some of you may not deal in administrative matters, sorry it is only for colleagues dealing in administrative issues.

We invite partnets from the Balkans but also others will be welcome.

Kind regards,

Daniela

Daniela Pandulcheva, PhD St.Cyril and St.Methodius University of Veliko Tarnovo International Relations/ Erasmus Office 2, Teodosii Tarnovski str. 5003 Veliko Tarnovo, Bulgaria

Даниела Пандулчева, д-р Великотърновски университет "Св.св.Кирил и Методий" Международно сътрудничество/ Еразъм офис ул. "Теодосий Търновски" №2 5003 Велико Търново

tel: +359-62-618310 d.pandulcheva@ts.uni-vt.bg danielapandulcheva@gmail.com www.erasmus-vtu.bg